
 

 

 

We run lots of courses throughout the year so look below to see what 

 courses are running this term and what’s coming next. 

This year Coming up 

 

EYFS – Reading in the early years 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KS1 – Maths support 

KS1 – Supporting reading 

LKS2- Maths methods 

UKS2 – Safe use of Social Media 

UKS2 – SATS What are they?  

For more information see Miss Lee, your child’s teacher or Ms Cyprys (family worker). 



 

 

 

 
 


